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Upcoming Birthdays 

 

 

Words of Hope 

May the God of hope fill you with 
all joy and peace as you trust in 
him, so that you may overflow 

with hope by the power of the Holy 
Spirit. 

 Romans 15:13  

Upcoming   Events 
December 25-January5: 
Christmas/Winter Break 

Monday, January 8: 
FIRST DAY BACK TO SCHOOL 

2024/2025 Re-Entry Registration be-
gins for present families 

PIZZA Monday 

Thursday, January 11: 
SKI DAY (Grades 4-8) 

January 12 - 17: 
Mrs. Fischer absent 
She will be back on the 18th 

Wednesday, January 17: 
PAC Meeting @ 8:30 am 

Friday, January 19: 
Next Newsletter 
List of Perfect Attendance for December 

NO SCHOOL 
There will be NO SCHOOL ON FRIDAY 

December 22.  

The last day of school before Christmas 

Break is December 21.  

We will see you on our first day back, 

January 8.  We hope you have a wonder-

ful break!!! We will miss you, though. 

Grades 1-8  
Registration 

On January 8, the Re-Entry forms will be 

sent home with your children. Please 

look for them and return them to us 

right away with your intentions marked 

for the 2024-2025 School Year.   

The deadline is January 25. Registra-

tion to the waitlist families begins Jan-

uary 29 :) Thank you! 

Pizza Monday 
The next Pizza Monday is January 
8. Orders are now closed. Thank 
you for supporting PAC! 

Grades 4-8 SKI DAY 
The FIRST SKI DAY is January 11. As 
soon as we get back to school in 
January, we will start working on 
plans for the ski days. The number 
of students who register for skiing 
will determine what those plans 
will be. These are the questions we 
will need to plan around: 

- Will we have classes? 

- How many supervisors will we 
need? 

- How many drivers will we need 
to the ski hill? 

As soon as we have the plans 
made we will send out a letter ex-
plaining what January 11 will look 
like for Grades 4-8. 

Christmas Program 
The students did an amazing per-
formance last Sabbath!!! Thank 
you so much for the gift of your 
children’s voices! What blessings! 

Bake Sale Success 
The bake sale was a resounding 
success!! Last I heard, you raised 
close to $2000. Way to go, PAC!!! 

The PAC will have more info on 
December’s fundraisers soon. 

DISHES: There are still some dishes 
in the school entrance that belong 
to some of you. 

Newsletter Link 
http://www.pleasantvalleychristian.com/

life/news/ 

To Love God, Love Learning and Serve Humanity 

PERFECT ATTENDANCE 

AWARDS 

December Perfect Attendance 
names will be printed in the  

January 19 Newsletter. 

Progress Report  

Envelopes 

Please don’t forget to return 

them to the office!  



 

 NEW Principal’s Days 

8 am - 4 pm 
Monday, January 8 
Tuesday, January 9 

Thursday, January 11 
Thursday, January 18 


